
                                                                                        

Have you ever thought of owning your own home but then 
decided it was impossible?  READ ON . . .  

 
              

    

Come join Gignul Non-Profit Housing and Habitat for Humanity Greater 
Ottawa for an open information session.   

We would like to invite you into a conversation about how 
homeownership could be more accessible to you 

and your family than you may think!     

                                                                         

DATE:  WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 2ND, 2015 
TIME: 5PM - 8PM 

PLACE:  MINWAASHIN LODGE 
 (1155 Lola Street, Ottawa) 

* Light refreshments and snacks will be 
provided. 


